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 NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
First I want to let you know that Aldean Corwin had a heart attack about a month ago and is in rehab at a facility located behind the 

hospital in Rowlett off of HW66, on the West side of the lake, just before the bridge to Rockwall.  She is in the Beacon Harbor wing 

in room 315B and would love to have visitors, cards (6700 Heritage Parkway, Rockwall), or phone calls (214-218-2396).  Let’s all 

hope to see Aldean back carving with us soon. 

 

Well, Dean did it again.  Thanks for a great project.  Made us all feel cooler to be carving penguins and Santas even if it was almost 

100F out.  The penguin was Kool and a few did the Santa which was also great.  I’m looking forward to July when our past President 

is going to have a great project for us.  It should be enough to keep us busy until Christmas and maybe by the next Christmas we’ll 

have them all painted!  I didn’t have but one request for a fish fry.  Maybe I need to offer to pay for a fish supper at the marina on the 

LRHWCC.  Half the year is gone already so let’s think about the Christmas Party.  Do you want any changes or do the same.  I’d like 

to get some input now so we can start planning.  You fellow carvers must not have gotten your letters or didn’t read them as we didn’t 
have much in the Show and Tell.  Aint here yet but I already miss several carvers for the July’s meeting – Ha Ha. 

 

Let’s get a start on next year’s instructor line up.  We have wood and people who can help you make the cut outs.  Let me know what 

month you want now and beat the rush! 

 

Enjoy and have fun. 

 

Bernie 

 
INSTRUCTOR LIST 

 

2011 Instructors:  August - Gary Gaulden;  September - Charley Garrison;  October - Vince Hale 

 

2012 Sign Up List:  January – Tom Noller;  February – XX;  March – XX;  April – XX;  May – XX;  June – XX;  July – XX; August 

– XX;  September – XX;  October – XX 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE JULY 30th  MEETING? 
 

What better time than July to carve Christmas ornaments?  I’ve planned this for years and now have the opportunity to do it.  These 

ornaments will be like Charley’s “5 minute carvings” so I’ve cut a sack full of  3” by  ¾” square sticks.  There will be no charge but if 

you have a couple of extra bucks – throw them  in the club fund.  The carvings are easy but are difficult to paint so I will not be 

bringing any painting supplies.  You will need your usual sharp tools.  All this can be accomplished with a knife but I like to outline 

some major cuts with a “V” tool.  If you love to “whittle”, you are going to like this project!   
 

See you Saturday.   

 

Bob Gaines 

   



 

 

    
 

It might have been hot outside, but inside there were cool penquins and Santas being made. 

 

    
 

Don getting a little help from the expert.            Show and Tell 

 

 


